The generous praise for the HGP race at the inaugural USGP at
Circuit of the Americas in Austin is a reflection of the hard work and
enthusiasm of all our membership. Owners, drivers, crews, teams,
and officials all should be extremely proud of their performance.

Thank you for a fine season.

www. historicgrandprix.com Rebecca. James. & Phil

Here’s to big horsepower, fat tires, and low downforce!




